
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
Now, more than ever, thoroughly cleaning and disinfecting of every surface in the hospital is essential to 
ensuring the safety of healthcare professionals, patients, visitors and family members.  
 
As part of Nihon Kohden’s continued effort to support healthcare providers, patients, visitors and family 
members, we want to make you aware that you can follow the cleaning and disinfecting 
recommendations from the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) on COVID-19 without voiding the warranty of your Nihon Kohden 
devices.  
 
For further information on cleaning and disinfecting recommendations, please visit: 
 

• CDC recommendations for cleaning and disinfecting  
• EPA list of disinfectants for use against COVID-19  

 
We will continue to provide additional updates as this situation evolves. In the meantime, should you any 
additional information or resources, please let us know.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Genoveffa Devers, DNP, MSHA, RN, CQHQ 
Vice President of Clinical and Strategic Alliances 
Nihon Kohden 
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https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/organizations/cleaning-disinfection.html
https://www.epa.gov/pesticide-registration/list-n-disinfectants-use-against-sars-cov-2

